

VILLAGE OF COLD SPRING

85 MAIN STREET, COLD SPRING, NY 10516 TEL: (845) 265-3611 FAX: (845) 265-1002 WEB: WWW.COLDSPRINGNY.GOV

KATHLEEN E. FOLEY, MAYOR
TWEEPS PHILLIPS WOODS, DEPUTY MAYOR
LAURA BOZZI, TRUSTEE
CATHRYN FADDE, TRUSTEE
ELIZA STARBUCK, TRUSTEE

JEFF VIDAKOVICH, CLERK/TREASURER
MICHELLE ASCOLILLO, ACCOUNTANT
LARRY BURKE, OFFICER-IN-CHARGE
MATTHEW KROOG, WATER SUPERINTENDENT
ROBERT DOWNEY, HIGHWAY DEPT CREW CHIEF

Board of Trustees Village Hall, 85 Main Street Wednesday, September 21, 2022 @ 7:00 PM

The Board of Trustees values input from the Village community. Please keep your remarks to three minutes or less, and address them to the Board. Disparaging remarks will not be allowed; please be neighborly.

- 1. Opportunity to request a vote to add/modify agenda items
- 2. Announcements
- 3. Board business
 - a. Discussion on joint meeting with Planning Board on 9/28 re: Fjord Trail
 - b. Approval to Apply for Community Foundation Grant
 - c. Mayor's Park
 - i. Rescind issuance of Dog Permits
 - ii. Signage
 - d. Update on Dockside Park
 - i. Signage
 - e. Approve appointment of Leslie Hoellger to Recreation Commission
 - f. Discussion on fence at Riverfront
 - g. Discussion on Main Street Bathrooms
- 4. Public comment
- 5. Adjournment

Members of the public are invited to attend the meeting in-person at Village Hall (85 Main Street) or via Videoconference pursuant to Chapter 56 of the Laws of 2022. To join the Zoom Meeting:

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88983853791?pwd=NG1RWU5VVG9RVTRZaStQaW9kMXBMZz09

Or by phone: 646-558-8656

Meeting ID: 889 8385 3791 Passcode: 365616

MAYOR'S PARK

OPEN FROM DAWN TO DUSK.

THIS IS A COMMUNITY PARK.

PLEASE HELP US TO KEEP

THE PARK SAFE, CLEAN,

AND ENJOYABLE FOR EVERYONE.

- → Please carry trash out with you.
- → Please leash and clean up after your pets.
- → Metered parking is enforced.

ALL EVENTS OVER 10 PEOPLE REQUIRE A PERMIT.

Contact the Cold Spring Village clerk for more info: 845-265-3611

VCS Clerk

Jeffrey Amato <jamato2020@gmail.com> From: Friday, September 16, 2022 12:33 PM Sent:

VCS Clerk To:

Steve Etta; John Merante Cc:

Leslie Hoellger Subject:

Jeff,

The Rec Commission met on 8/17 and unanimously recommended the addition of Leslie Hoellger as a member to the Rec Commission.

Regards, Jeff